
From: Lamplightmd  
Sent: 05 July 2023 11:49 
To: David Fowler; save museum street; Planning  
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As a resident of 14, West Central Street , WC1A 1JH I strongly object to 
the proposed planning at One Museum Street, my flat would be in the 
shadow of this bulky and tall building, it would block the light and view 
from my flat. 
It must not go ahead, 
 
Thank you, 
 
Regards, 
 
David Cook OBE 
 


